
 

Golant Village Hall Management Committee Report 2021 
  
The past year has been disrupted by the Government 
forced closure and due to the coronavirus rules further 
restricting Village Hall events. 
We had brief openings following strict rules with a couple of 
films at Christmas and book open days. Thinking outside 
the box and to lift our community spirts we held an hilarious 
virtual egg roll on Easter Day and projected music over 
Golant on NHS Thursday clapping nights.  
Again from the village hall on VE Day 1940’s music sang 
out over the Village creating a great atmosphere. 
Carol and Fayre have fronted the Village Hall Committee 
with organising fortnightly soup days for the over 75s giving 
doorstep delivery. 
The pop up film on the village green was much enjoyed yet 
again with Pirates of the Caribbean and villagers in fancy 
dress made it even more fun. 
Grads Christmas performances were sadly missed. 
Our  thriving Village Hall keeps on providing opportunities 
for people to get involved with. 
  
On to the Hall itself, the building continues to be improved 
year on year. Fayre our treasurer and bookings manager 
has meticulously and superbly updated the Fire Risk 
Assessment and Health and Safety Strategic Plans etc.  
We have updated our audio system and replaced the aged 
computer with a super new one. 
 
In 2021 We are focusing our attention on improvements 
upgrade of the toilet and kitchen facilities and to the 
improvement of the heating system. 
 



 

 

A thank you goes to The UK Government for their financial 
support through closure. 
 
 So, all that is left for me to say, is a HUGE thank you to all 
members of the Village Hall committee and to our 
wonderful parishioners who so generously support all we 
do. 
  
 

 


